
Azaan International School re-opens for senior classes 

Regular offline teaching commenced at Azaan International School today for grades IX-XII in 

compliance with the memo from the Department of School Education, Govt. of Telangana. 

Wearing face masks and maintaining the distance from each other, students seemed to be happy 

to return back to school after the prolonged period of online teaching due to the pandemic. 

When asked about the 

preparation done by the school 

for reopening, Correspondent of 

the school, Dr. Nayyer Farozan 

said that the SOPs conveyed by 

the Education Department are 

being strictly followed. She 

explained that the campus has 

been thoroughly cleaned and 

sanitization will be done on daily 

basis.  

Infrared thermometers have been 

provided and security staff has 

been trained to check the 

temperature. Body temperature of all the staff and the students will be checked before they 

enter the campus. 

To reduce the class strength, each section has been divided into two subsections and thus the 

school will be running in two shifts. 

Sanitization and medical teams have been formed as per the guidelines. 

Apart from the medical room, isolation room has also been earmarked in case of need. 

Teachers have been briefed about the measures and given seating plans which are to be strictly 

followed to ensure social distancing. 

The school has conducted Parent-Teacher meetings during the week to inform the parents about 

the commencement of classes and to obtain written consent from them. Almost all the parents 

who attended the meetings have given the consent acknowledging the importance of regular 

classes especially for the preparation of the forthcoming Board Examinations said the 

Correspondent. 

Dr. Mohammed Yosuf Azam, Chairman of the School conveyed his best wishes for the 

students and the staff and requested the parents to follow the given guidelines and to pray to 

Almighty for protection from all calamities. 
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